Deborah Murray
Portland
LD 1109

To Sen. Carney, Rep. Kuhn and the Members of the Judiciary Committee.

[ urge you to prohibit the purchase of ammunition feeding devices which hold more
than 10 rounds of ammunition (LCMs). We do not want another mass shooting in
Maine and this bill is a step in a common sense direction which could prevent that.
Please support Maine in joining neighbor New England states as well as others in the
US which have enacted laws prohibiting LCMs.

It is my hope that your committee will vote this bill "Ought to pass"



